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TO: Knoxville-Knox County Planning Commission
FROM: Amy Brooks, CPM, AICP | Executive Director
DATE: February 1, 2024

RE: 2-A-24-CP Agenda # 24

Consideration of the Knox County Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation Plan

Recommendation:
Planning recommends postponement of the Knox County Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation
Plan to the March 7, 2024 Planning Commission per request of the applicant.

Background:

The draft Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation Plan defines new types of places for future
development, provides an updated land use map and transportation recommendations, identifies
priority investment areas for new park facilities, and outlines policy recommendations. The proposed
plan, appendices, and land use map can be found on the Advance Knox website.
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Comp Plan Postponement Request

Jim Snowden <Jim.Snowden@knoxcounty.org> Thu, Feb 1, 2024 at 9:36 AM
To: "Amy.Brooks-KnoxPlan" <amy.brooks@knoxplanning.org>

Cc: Ally Ketron <ally.ketron@knoxplanning.org>, Cathy Olsen <cathy.olsen@knoxcounty.org>, Mandi Benedict
<mandi.benedict@knoxcounty.org>, Michelle Portier <michelle.portier@knoxplanning.org>

Amy,

Please consider this email an official request from Knox County Engineering and Public Works to postpone item 24 (2-A-
24-CP) the Consideration of the Knox County Comprehensive Land Use and Transportation Plan for 30 days to the March
7, 2024, Planning Commission meeting. After discussing this issue with the Mayor’s Office, we would like to take the next
few weeks to review the comments received at the Planning Commission workshop as well as comments received late
from the public. Although we realize no plan will ever be perfect or unanimously agreed upon, we’d like to take this
opportunity to carefully examine all the comments and make any beneficial adjustments.

We'll provide a detailed response to all interested parties and will be prepared for a Planning Commission vote in March.
Thanks, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Jim Snowden, P.E.

Senior Director

Engineering and Public Works
Office: 865-215-5808

205 West Baxter Avenue

Knoxville, TN 37917
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This message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain personal,
private, or confidential information as defined by Tennessee and/or federal law. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the original message. If you cannot reach the person who sent this
message to you, please provide only your name and contact information to the Knox County Privacy Officer at
privacy@knoxcounty.org . Knox County is not responsible for errors or omissions in this message. Any personal
comments made do not necessarily represent the views of Knox County.
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